
The new habitat will feature educational signage about pollinators' vital role in our ecosystem. Youth
from the chapter's Green Crew, a youth leadership program focused on conservation and
environmental stewardship, will maintain the habitat.

What to Bring: Water bottle, gardening gloves, sunscreen, lunch/snacks, and closed-toe shoes.
Volunteer hours are available for students. Families and groups are welcome.

To learn more, visit our website: https://www.iwlajackloso.org/

The Jack Loso Chapter of the Izaak Walton League, operating out of the Williams Nature Center in
Mankato, Minnesota, is dedicated to conserving, restoring, and protecting our local natural resources
through community-driven action, education, and advocacy. We strive to inspire environmental
stewardship, foster youth leadership, and create a sustainable future for future generations.

Mankato, MN – The Jack Loso Chapter of the Izaak Walton League of America invites community
members of all ages to get their hands dirty for a good cause at our Community Habitat Restoration
Project on Sunday, June 8, from 12 to 4 PM at the Williams Nature Center, 54988 MN-68, Mankato,
MN 56001.

As part of a larger initiative to protect pollinators and restore native habitats, volunteers will help plant
a vibrant habitat filled with Minnesota-native flowers and grasses that support bees, butterflies, birds,
and other essential species.

🌼Community Invited to Help with a Habitat Restoration Project
at Williams Nature Center on June 8, 2025

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

“This is more than a planting event. Our Habitat Restoration Project is a hands-on
opportunity for people to reconnect with nature, support local biodiversity, and be

part of a lasting conservation effort that will educate and inspire for years to come.”
~ Patti Loso, President, Jack Loso Chapter ~

CONTACT:

612-404-6922

kiorabmatthews@iwlamnvalley.org

Kiora Matthews, Climate Impact Coordinator
AmeriCorps
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